
 

October 17, 2024 

 
Kassandra Burnias 
GLO Grant Manager 
Community Development & Revitalization 
1700 North Congress Ave  
Austin, TX 78-D701-1495 

RE: Local Funding Commitment Contract 22-19-002-D360 – 
Angleton Warning Siren Systems 

Dear Ms. Burnias,  

I am writing to inform you that the City of Angleton has allocated 
local funds to cover construction overage costs for the Warning 
Siren Systems. This decision underscores our commitment to 
advancing this critical infrastructure initiative associated with the 
GLO-MIT contract number 22-119-002-D360. 

The City Council will validate this contribution and formally 
approve it via an official council action. Following this approval, the 
change will be reflected in a formal budget modification and final, 
red-lined performance statement change submitted with closeout 
documents.  

We believe that this strategic investment will significantly enhance 
our community’s resilience and infrastructure. Should you have any 
questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 
contact me. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

John Wright 
City Mayor  
City of Angleton 



 


